Stop ATC Privatization Sample Letter #2


Dear Representative <<insert last name of your congressional representative here>>:

General aviation is an important American industry that generates over $219 billion in total economic output, supports 1.1 million jobs, and includes a network of thousands of airports that connect many rural communities to the rest of the world.

After a thorough and detailed review of this legislation, I have concluded that, while well-intentioned, H.R. 2997 is a serious threat to the health of general aviation in this country.

As a citizen and as a general aviation advocate, I am very much in favor of the modernization of the country’s air traffic control system. But modernization is not privatization and those that equate the two are attempting to manipulate this very important and far-reaching issue for their own benefit. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]America’s airspace belongs to its people, all of its people, not the airlines or any other corporate entity. As your constituent, I strongly urge you to reject this cynical effort to convince Congress to surrender its authority and responsibility in this area to a non-elected, non-profit organization. 

Very respectfully,


<<Your Name>>
<<Your contact information>>

